
Media Releases 2009 

Announcing the preliminary outcome of revenue collection for the 2008/09 financial year 

 

Pretoria, 27 March 2009 -- SARS Media Advisory – Announcing the preliminary outcome of revenue collection for the 
2008/09 financial year 

Attention: All Media 

Please be advised that the Minister of Finance, Mr. Trevor A. Manuel, will on Wednesday 1 April 2009, around midday 
announce the preliminary outcome of revenue collection figures of the South African Revenue Service (SARS). 

The current financial year (2008/09) ends at midnight on 31 March 2009. The revenue target for SARS to collect is 
R627 billion. SARS will arrange a media briefing for the announcement in Pretoria that will be addressed via video-link 
by the Minister of Finance from London. 

All media representatives are invited. 

Date: 1 April 2009 

Time: 13:00 for 13:30 

Venue: SARS Head Office, 299 Bronkhorst Street, Brooklyn, Pretoria 

For further media enquiries, please contact Adrian Lackay, SARS Spokesperson: 012 – 422 4206 or 083 388 2580 or 
Malerato Sekha – 012 422 5209 or 082 467 8579 

 


